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Lucy
Kindergarten

Ms. Hood

Lucy is our student of the month for May! 
Lucy is kind, silly, helpful, smart, and 
responsible.  She is a good friend and 
loves helping others. I can always count on 
Lucy to make the right choice, she is a 
great role model.  Lucy always does her 
best on all her work and loves to learn new 
things.  She has finished her sight word 
rainbow and has over 100 sight words 
memorized! Her favorite part of the day is 
choice time and she wants to be a farmer 
when she grows up! Way to go Lucy!
♥  Ms. Hood



Hannah
Kindergarten

Mrs. Oxenford

Hannah is Room 11’s Student  of the 
Month for May! She has a great sense of 
humor and keeps us laughing! Hannah 

perseveres in all that she does and 
completes quality work. When she 

grows up she wants to be a veterinarian! 
Her favorite thing to do at school is 
choice time! Thank you Hannah for 

being a good friend to everyone! You 
rocked Kindergarten!!
Love, Mrs. Oxenford  



Brooks
1st Grade 

Ms. Russell

Brooks has earned May Student of the 
Month in Room 3! He has put so much 
effort into his learning this year and it has 
paid off! He has really pushed himself this 
year in both reading and math! Brooks has 
a fabulous sense of humor and loves to 
make his class laugh! He is helpful around 
the classroom and always willing to lend a 
hand. Brooks loves sports and wants to be 
a karate teacher when he grows up. We 
are so proud of you, Brooks!
                                               ♥ Ms. Russell

                                                               



Emberlee
1st Grade

Mrs. Perrier 
Emi is a bright, creative, and determined kid. She 
is an amazing reader and has incredible 
comprehension skills. Emi is a true artist! She 
draws people and animals with details and 
charm. 
Over the last year she has worked hard to stay 
positive especially during hard times. She is an 
expert at taking a deep breath and working 
through problems. I’m incredibly proud of 
Emberlee! 

Emi~Thank you for making room 9 shine!

Love, Mrs. Perrier 



1st Grade

Mrs. Sereano
Addalyn is a kind, gentle and compassionate 
person.  Her classmates say that they like her 
because she is always nice and helpful.  She is 
an amazing artist and loves to draw.  Her 
favorite animal is a panda!  Addalyn is student 
of the month for May because she is a model 
citizen in class; and has made significant 
progress in reading, writing and mathematics.  
She has become a very motivated student in 
the past few months, is hard worker and 

always tries to do her best.  Go Addi!      
 Mrs. Sereano

     

Addalyn



Mason
2nd Grade

I’m excited to celebrate Mason as the 
student of the month for room 6! When 
I think of Mason, I think of 
perseverance, self-management, and 
growth. Mason is very motivated to be 
the best he can, because it’s important 
to him to set goals and then reach 
them. Because of that, he’s come so far 
this year in all areas! Mason loves 
logging and reading about nature. I’m 
lucky to be your teacher, Mason! You’re 
ready for 3rd grade!         Mrs. Skenzick



Keenan
2nd Grade

Mrs. Johnson
Keenan is our student of the month for 
May! Keenan is an interesting and 
creative person. He loves to draw 
imaginative monster-type creatures. 
Keenan has a great sense of humor 
and likes to laugh and make others 
laugh. He cares about his work and 
takes time to complete each 
assignment carefully. He has excellent 
insights and adds interesting ideas to 
our class discussions. We are so glad 
you are in our class, Keenan!



Naomi
3rd Grade

Miss Reynolds

Naomi is Room 7’s Student of the Month! 
She is diligent, helpful, kind, and 
compassionate. Naomi always does her best 
and wants to go above and beyond in 
everything she does, no matter the task or 
subject. She is a wonderful artist and has a 
great sense of humor. Naomi is an 
exceptional role model for her classmates 
with her kindness and empathy for others. 
She has been a consistently good friend 
and hard working student all year long. 
Awesome job, Naomi!



Kianna
3rd Grade

Mrs. Varozza
Kianna is finishing the year strong and 
that’s why she’s our Student of the 
Month! She works hard to complete 
her assignments and always does her 
best. She rocked state testing and all 
of her assessments. She has a 
positive attitude when it comes to 
school and it has really been shining 
through! You should be proud of 
yourself, Kianna! 



Logan
4th Grade

Ms. Thom

I’ve nominated Logan for 
student of the month for May! 
Logan has worked really hard 
this entire year to improve his 
reading, writing, and math. I 
like seeing how great of a 
friend Logan is to his 
classmates. He shares his 
sweet smile, daily! 



Ariah
5th Grade

Ms. Hutton

Congratulations to Ariah, Room 1’s Student of 
the Month! I chose Ariah because she is one of a 
kind. I love Ariah’s sense of humor. She is 
quick-witted and clever with her jokes, which 
can come out of nowhere and are delivered with 
a straight face. Ariah seems more serious than 
she is, which makes her even more lovable. 
There’s no mistaking her big heart and 
willingness to grow. On top of all that, she is 
incredibly creative and thoughtful. She has 
continued to work hard and overcome 
challenges all year. I’m proud of you Ariah! 



Jace
5th Grade

Mrs. Nienhaus

Jace is our fifth grade student of the 
month for May!  Jace always brings his 
sense of humor, smile, and curiosity to 
class!  Jace is also a super supportive 
friend and always encourages his 
classmates.  Jace was an all star at 
outdoor school, where his boy scout 
knowledge and skills got put to good 
use!  Jace is an amazing role model who 
will no doubt shine in middle school!  
Keep it up, Jace! 



Archie
Bridges

Mrs. Caswell
Archie is our BRIDGE Intermediate Student of the month!  

Though Achie is new to Elmira Elementary, he is taking on 
leadership roles and doing them well!.  He is kind to his peers and 
tries hard to help out and assist them in tasks.   He shows 
compassion and insight toward them.  He would like, one day, to 
create a charity event where proceeds could go to needy children, 
after he buys himself a new computer, of course.

Archie is funny and bright.  He is also creative and very detail 
oriented.  He has a wonderful sense of humor and an amazing little 
grin.  Archie can be counted on to bring new imaginative ideas into 
conversations.  He is willing to listen to others and build upon 
their ideas, as well.  

Archie has a unique personality and keeps the adults laughing (and 
pondering) his, “Would you rather have…” questions.  Archie has 
made great progress since he’s been here and has been a delight 
to have in room 13!



Lucas
PE

Ms. Herbert
Congratulations to Lucas, in 5th grade, for being 
our PE student of the month.  Lucas is such a 
consistently well-behaved kid in PE.  He comes in 
and participates in whatever we are doing.  He is 
quiet during instructions. He is a good partner. 
He is very athletic. I have really enjoyed him over 
the last few years. He has over 25 miles this 
year!  His favorite PE game so far is Dodgeball.  
At home Lucas likes to play with his dog. He 
wishes we could play more Dodgeball in PE. His 
favorite healthy snack is strawberries.  Lucas’s 
health tip for everyone is to make sure to eat 
strawberries.  Way to be a quiet leader in PE 
Lucas!  ~Mrs. Herbert


